




 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 





 



 













 

 

Msgr. John Byrne recently stepped down as 
chairperson of the Boards of Management of 
Holy Family Junior and Senior Schools.  
 
On Wednesday	 June	 19th	 at	 11.30am	 the 
school community will celebrate the         
enormous contribution that Msgr. Byrne has 
made to the Holy Family schools. We would 
like to take this opportunity to invite you, as 
parishioners, to join us for this special         
celebration.  
 
Bishop Nulty will be in attendance and there 
will be some light refreshments afterwards.  
We look forward to  
seeing you there.    











 

 

Pictured above; Felipe Bonanni Paiva, Fr. Ciprian, Maria Prates Bonanni, Luciano Bonanni Paiva and Fr. Adriano 

Luciano and Maria from Brazil, who came to Ireland recently to visit their son Felipe who lives in Castlebar. They have been part of our 
online community and have joined with us for the 10am Mass virtually for the last three years. We hope they enjoyed visiting our Parish. 
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ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Ezekiel 17:22-24 | Psalm 91:2-3. 13-16 

2 Corinthians 5:6-10 | Mark 4:26-34 




